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Comments: I approve of removing the 9.2 million acres in Tongass Forest from the roadless rule. As long as it is

harvested in a way that allows and promotes new growth at a reasonable rate for this region, it would be

beneficial.

 

 

 

It would also be beneficial to allow public to go into the forest &amp; harvest dead wood for personal use to help

prevent forest fires.

 

 

 

Could I also get an answer to the purpose of the chemical spraying over all forested areas that has been going

on for many years. It is happening continuously in the area where I live with the results of frequent forest fires.

This is disturbing and if southeastern Alaska is being sprayed in the same way, the forests will be placed in

jeopardy.
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